
Eastwood Photographic Society vs Victoria Camera Club 

This friendly competition between the Eastwood Photographic Society of 
Glasgow, Scotland and the Victoria Camera Club was initiated by VCC 
former member Douglas Bain, who moved from Glasgow to Victoria.

Each club submits thirty images, fifteen by novice/intermediate members 
and fifteen by advanced members to be evaluated by two judges, one from 
each club. The judges assign a mark out of 20 for each image and the fact 
that they both comment on all sixty images is an added bonus.

The judges comments were presented to the club by Steve Smith and Leah 
Gray using Zoom on May 28th, 2020. To read the comments, see the .pdf’s 
here:

▪ Summary of the 30 Advanced images (.pdf)
▪ Summary of the 30 Novice images (.pdf)

https://victoriacameraclub.org/wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/summary-advanced.docx.pdf
https://victoriacameraclub.org/wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/summary-novice-int.pdf

